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CITY OF CHANDLER, ARIZONA 
 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL AT LAYTON LAKES BOULEVARD AND QUEEN CREEK ROAD 
 

Project No. DS2202.401 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

Date: November 8, 2024 
 
1. Bidder must acknowledge the receipt of this addendum on the Proposal Acknowledgement 

page of the BID SUBMITTAL.  This addendum, containing 1 page, is hereby incorporated 
into the Construction Agreement by this reference.   

2. Bid due date has been changed. Sealed bids must be delivered to the City of Chandler 
Capital Projects Office located at 215 East Buffalo Street, Chandler, Arizona, 85225.  Bids 
must be received on or before 3:00 p.m. local Arizona time on December 5, 2024. Bids 
will now be opened in the South Atrium Conference Room. 

3. The bid due date has been revised due to a change in Bid Item 39 – Video Detection System; 
Addendum 3 will be forthcoming with the revised technical specifications and bid schedule.  
 

 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please email Bid.Questions@chandleraz.gov. 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Daniel Haskins, P.E. 
CIP City Engineer 
Public Works & Utilities Dept. – Capital Projects 
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